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October 22, 2020

Dear Mike, Ben, and Everyone at Oasis, _

'Y

When I brought my fragile, traumatized sister, Julia Carrigan, to Qasis, I was looking for
Utopia, and I found it. What Julie needed the most, was the opportunity to walk freely in an
unrestricted environment, and to be surrounded with tender, loving care. These needs were met -
by the staff members at every level. Everyone became her friend and her care giver. Oasis %
became her home, and both she and I felt secure because she was safe and healthy.

Julia and I are most grateful for the consistent high level of care and caring that was showered
on her, and the dignity with which she was treated. Eating meals at a table, participating in
religious services, being able to walk freely through the public areas and make friends with
residents and staff gave her the sense of normalcy and independence that she needed as she
adjusted to a whole new way of life.

Last month, Julia joined the Dodge Park family, and despite the restrictions on family visits A
imposed by the Corona virus, she seems to be adjusting well. Julia’s family looks forward to the v
day when we can visit freely, and meet Julie’s new friends and care givers in person. We continue
to be grateful for the care and the kindness she is being shown — the valuable continuum of care at
Oasis and Dodge Park.

Very Truly Yours,
oo

Patricia Reardon



